
 

 

Friday, 

June 29, 

2018 

 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Ms. R. Zinkewich, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                              
  

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

An ABSOLUTELY BEAUTIFUL Grade 8 Graduation 

Took Place on June 21, 2018 

 



 

2018/2019 Chedoke Staff 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie        Jo Ann Corbin-Harper 

Principal         Vice-Principal 

On behalf of the Chedoke Team, we would like to wish 

our students and their families a wonderful summer 

ahead.  Be safe and be happy, as you create lasting  

memories together. 

 

We look forward to seeing you, once again, in  

September.  

September 4th is the first day of school for  

2018/2019 school year. 


